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Churches tour around Watlington 

The tour began at St Katherine’s church in 
Chiselhampton, one of the best examples of 
Georgian church architecture in Oxfordshire 
with family links to the event organiser 
Charles Peers. With good weather the tour 
of six churches was an enjoyable and 
interesting day ending with a guided tour 
and tea at Ewelme church with a short 
organ recital by fellow member Tudur Jones. 
The Red Lion, an attractive pub in 
Chalgrove, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
provided a warm welcome and an excellent 
dinner to complete the day. For more photos 
see: www.v8register.net/more.htm 
 

V8s on tour in Germany 

Kai Knickmann reports there was something 
for everybody at the V8 Tour 2015 to 
Germany that took place in the first week of  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
September at Moers in the lower Rhine 
area. It was a popular tour organised by 
Brigitte and Walter Kallenberg. Most 
participants were V8 Register members from 
the UK, but there was a good following as 
well from Portugal, Switzerland, France, the 
Netherlands and Sweden. For a full report 
see: www.v8register.net/more.htm  
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